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CHAPTERMDXXVL

AN ACT TO AUTHORIZE THE SPEAKER OF THE SENATE AN]) THE
SPEAKER OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVESTO DRAW WAR-
RANTS ON THE STATE TREASURER FOR THE PURPOSESTHEREIN
MENTIONED.

(SectionI. P. L.) Whereasby the new distribution of the
legislativepowersof governmentinto two branchesit becomes
necessaryto makeprovision for the separatesupportof the
contingentandotherchargesof thetwo housesof theGeneral
Assemby.

[SectionI.] (SectionII. P. L.) Be it enactedby theSenate
and Houseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvaniain GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenactedby
theauthority of thesame,Thatthe speakerof the senateand
the speakerof the houseof representativesshall beand they
areherebyfully empoweredseverallyto draw their warrants
on thestatetreasurerfor thewagesand mileageof the mem-
bersof the GeneralAssembly for the pay of their respective
officersand for their incidentalexpenses,which warrants,be-
ing duly countersignedand enteredin the samemanneras
warrantsdrawnby thegovernor,shallbe availableto thestate
treasurerin the settlementof his accountswith the common-
wealthfor thesumsexpressedtherein.

[Secfio.n II.] (SectionIII. P. L.) Be it enacted by the
authorityaforesaid,Thatthe treasurerbeandhe is herebyen-
joined to paythe said warrantsof the speakerof the senate
and of the speakerof the houseof representativesout of the
moneysthat areor maybe appropriatedfor the defrayingthe
expensesof government.

Pass~edFebruaryZ, 1791. RecordedL. B. No. 4, p. 128.


